

Meeting Minutes: 6/11/15

Agenda:

1. Symposium duties

Sydney - keynote speaker: Denis Garner (Head RnD, Clorox) (Not have a PhD) Will try to convince Dr. Varma. If doesn't work, can ask Gabriela Nagy Dow, Exxon, Looking into them.

Parul - Industrial liaison team members: David Williams: PhD alumni. We can meet him and send invitation together. ~200 alumni.

Mariana - poster session email: Forwarded to profs. Only 1 prof answered till now.

Robert - invitation: Need to meet Arthur and Pritish

Arthur - Brochure: Absent

Parul/Sydney - industrial contact list (Same: Need to meet David Williams)

2. GSO logo redesign - approve/disapprove: New poster with detailed email.

Early bird deadline? What is that?

Cost: update

O: in GSO, looks like the male symbol. Pump: point the other way

Areas of research: smaller

Info: Bigger

Transportation needed?

Can think of giving parking permit.

Pritish can collaborate: Resume book, abstract book, etc. (Can be sub-committee).

Can propose designs for everything. Will contact with publications for logo

Vote: Yes

Vote for logo: Yes

4. Summer activities? Pick dates:

Rope survey: partial ropes course: 18,25 July, 15 Aug. Expense max: 120\$

Pint night: Thursday would be good. Time 5-6. 16th July. Food: 100\$ Pizza

Coffee hours: 2nd July, Thursday, Friday Aug 7th. 30-40\$ per break

First Year Rep: Need to book Happy Hollow for first year picnic early. Funded by department.

5. Budget update from Parul: We have 9000\$ right now. Last year we spend ~2000\$.

We can plan on spending that much again. We usually plan to leave around 8000\$ for the next GSO.

Can we sell GSO T-shirts?

Absent: Arthur, Sean

Present: Rest

Access to shared drive: Ridade will get access: Sydney will help